

EXECUTIVE REPORT

office: 250-370-3665

email: cupe2081@camosun.bc.ca

fax: 250-370-3668

web: 2081.cupe.ca

EXECUTIVE REPORT – HEALTH AND SAFETY COORDINATOR

February 4, 2016

Greetings,

Occupational Health and Safety report from JOSH meeting, January 2016

- College will need to formally approve and then post Safety Policy and Standards on the Website.
- CUPE OHS REP Shirley Wendland offered ideas for JOSH 2016 Action Plan. Ideas were submitted to JOSH membership for review and feedback.
- Discussion regarding requirement for a copy of the Act and Regulations be placed at each Campus.
- Request to have a list of Regrets and Attendees at the beginning of JOSH Minutes and the Members List at the back. This will begin for February JOSH Meeting Minutes.
- All Telus payphones have been removed from the each Campus. Request from CUPE 2081 OHS reps to have one additional Code Blue Phone installed at Interurban at the edge of Parking Lot 2 by the Jack White building.
- CUPE 2081 OHS reps will compose a written recommendation to the College to have a Code Blue phone installed.

